
 

SCHOOL UPDATES AND CANCELLATIONS: SKATE/LAP-A-THON & MOVIE NIGHT 

Due to the Provincial guidelines put forth regarding the COVID-19, Hubbard will 

has decided not to host extracurricular activities for the time being. This means a 

cancellation on Thursday, March 26th of the Hubbard Movie Night and our 

Skate/Lap-A-Thon on Wednesday, March 25th. We will plan to do a Lap-A-Thon or 

similar event in the spring, please watch for details. If you have raised funds 

already, you can send those to the school, or return them until we arrange a 

replacement event/fundraiser.  

Please note: We continue to await information from our District and will monitor 

future events.  Decisions such as these are made with the interest of health and 

safety in mind.  Thank you for your continued support. 
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